
18/11/2019 

MR brad Pedersen 
33/1 osborne road ST 
manly NSW 2095 
bradpedersen@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

Noise is a big problem in Manly Cove. This DA will without doubt create more unacceptable 
noise. It should be refused. 
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Subject: Online Submission


